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Important dates-Summer 
Term 2021 

May 21st/ 27th/28th—Year 3 visit to 
the Museum of London 

May 21st—Y4 taking part in     
IntoUniversity 

May 24th—Step-tacular Week 

May 27th—Class photos 

May 28th—Wear old socks day 

May 28th—End of Summer Term 1 

June 7th—Start of the new half term 

June 7th—11th—Police safety     
workshops 

June 25th—Sports Day 

July 7th—Parent consultation     
meetings start 

July 22nd—Last day of the term 

Please note all information regarding 
dates, policies and the curriculum 
can be found on our website at 
www.newcity.boleyntrust.org 

Head Teacher Update 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support with the start and end of schools, social 
distancing and wearing a mask. We must continue to be vigilant during this 
time as the virus is still with us! Please do NOT park on the Zig Zag yellow 
lines outside the school!  
 
You can get help support your child at home with their reading by using these free    
resources; some of them enable you to listen to audio stories using free e-books, while 
many offer activities to help learn English. Great for children learning English as an   
additional language: 

https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/bookshop/read-with-oxford/ 

https://www.storynory.com/ 

https://learnenglishkids.britishcouncil.org/ 

https://www.ealhub.co.uk/video-stories 

 
Remember if you want to send your child to after school club 
for after half term then you must register your interest at https://www.kidsclub.org.uk/
new-city/ - The KidsClub are also offering a half term club so do contact them by May 
28th to book a place! 

We will be taking class photos on Thursday May 27th. These will be available to buy from 
the photographer. 

We are really interested in knowing whether you would like us to run a Summer School 
and After School Provision from September. We would be really grateful if you could 

complete the Google Form at https://forms.gle/33n5Fw9cwQkPfGv38  

Thank you for your ongoing support 

Walk to School Week 

Last week our School Council presented reasons 
why we should walk to school. Each class repre-
sentative has been keeping a tally as to which class 
walks to school the most. The winning class an-
nounced today was 5S!!! 

 

 

 

 

At New City in the last week of May 
we are challenging the children to 
do something step – tacular for 
Guide Dogs for the Blind. Their 
small steps will help Guide Dogs 
make giant leaps. Just one week of 
stepping can make a difference to 
the life of children and adults living 
with sight loss.  

We are also asking the children to 
make their very own sock puppet and 
bring in to school by Wednesday 
26th May. The most creative and 
funky puppets will be chosen and 
winners will be announced in Friday’s 
assembly on the 28th May. !  

We will be stepping during our PE 
lessons to raise awareness for Guide 
Dogs for the Blind and on Friday 
28th May we would like children  to 
wear odd socks for the day! We will 
be collecting 50p for Guide Dogs for 
the Blind. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The demands for our food banks are high 
at both Canning Town and Abbey hubs. 
New City will be collecting donations of 
non-perishable foods and household goods. 
Please pass any donations at the gates to 
the staff. Thank you 

https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/bookshop/read-with-oxford/
https://www.storynory.com/
https://learnenglishkids.britishcouncil.org/
https://www.ealhub.co.uk/video-stories
https://www.kidsclub.org.uk/new-city/
https://www.kidsclub.org.uk/new-city/
https://forms.gle/33n5Fw9cwQkPfGv38


 

Week 3 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

 

                Friday 

 

Main Choice Cheese and  
Tomato French 

Pizza 

Chicken and 
Sweetcorn Pie, New 
Potatoes and Gravy 

Roast Chicken, Roast 
Potatoes and Gravy 

Cottage Pie with 
Gravy 

Fishfingers with 
Chips 

Vegetarian Choice 

 

Jacket Potato 
with BBQ Beans 

Five Bean Chilli with 
Rice 

Potato and Courgette 
Stack with Roast  

Potatoes 

Broccoli and 
Cheese Pasta 

Bake 

Vegan Mexican Bean 
Roll with Chips 

Sides  

 

Coleslaw 

Mixed Salad 

Sweetcorn 

Broccoli 

Peas 

Cauliflower 

Green Beans 

Carrots 

Baked Beans 

Peas 

 

Dessert 

Oaty Cookie Banana Sponge and 
Custard 

Fresh Fruit or       
Yoghurt 

Chocolate and 
Mandarin Brownie 

Peaches and Ice 
Cream 

Jacket Potatoes, Salad Selection, Fresh Fruit and Yoghurt are available every day. Baguettes/Sandwiches are also available 

Year 5 sit Mandarin Examinations 

On Tuesday, the year 5 children participated in the Youth Chinese Test (YCT), 
an internationally recognised examination provided by the Confucius Institute. 
The children demonstrated their knowledge of Mandarin that they have        
accumulated over their time at New City by demonstrating their reading,      
listening and writing skills. We are so proud of the year 5s for their              
accomplishments in their language studies and their hard work in preparing for 
the test. We are excited for them to continue to progress next year. Well done!   

Star of the Week 

RG—Joshua  RK— Tatanas         
RM—Hamzah 1F— Madiha          

1D–Inaaya  1T– Lily 2P– Malachi 2B– Sufyan     
2H–Zain 3K–Shayne 3D– Emraan 3P–Wail        
4M–Amaan 4T–Sara   4P– Safaa 5B– Miguel     
5S–Laiba 5R—Saoud 6J—Safoora                    
6C— Janice  6W-Raiyan 

 

Science at New City 
During Science lessons at New City children have been 
learning all about Physics. In Reception children have 
explored with colours by creating rainbows using  
Skittles. In Year 3 children have learnt about      
Magnets, this week they explored attraction and polar 
opposites by observing different magnets repel and 
attract. Whilst up in Year 5 children have been   
learning about forces. This week they built their own 
boats to understand how we can reduce water       
resistance by making our boats streamlined. Children 
across the school have a fantastic understanding of 
how these phenomena affect our own lives.  

 

Ms Fuzzi’s Book Review 

Billionaire Boy 

Joe has a lot of reasons to be happy. About a 
billion of them, in fact. You see, Joe's rich. 
Really, really rich. Joe's got his own bowling 
alley, his own cinema, even his own butler who 
is also an orangutan. He's the wealthiest 
twelve-year-old in the land. But Joe isn't 
happy. Why not? Because he's got a billion 
pounds… and not a single friend. But then 
someone comes along, someone who likes Joe 
for Joe, not for his money. The problem is, 
Joe's about to learn that when money is   
involved, nothing is what it seems. A hilarious, 
touching and extraordinary new fable from 
David Walliams, number one bestseller and 
one of the most loved children’s author across 
the globe.  

 

DT Competition 

In partnership with 
Barratt London, 
New City are taking 
part in a London wide 
design competition 
where pupils are      
redesigning London 
landmarks. We 
are asking New City 
students to redesign 
the London Eye. With 
sightseeing soon to be a 
thing again this summer, 
now is the perfect 
chance to dream up a 
bit of a makeover. The 
winning entry will be 
turned into a 3D render 
to see what it would 
look like in real life. 
Good luck, New City! 


